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Senate Standing Committee on Education and Employment

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Supplementary Budget Estimates 2013-2014 

Outcome 1 - Early Childhood Education and Child Care 

Department of Education Question No. ED0188_14

Senator McKenzie asked on 20 November 2013, Hansard page 65  

Question

Concerns from Family Day Care providers outside of NSW 

CHAIR: Have there been any other concerns raised from family day care providers 
outside of New South Wales?
Mr De Silva: We would need to take on notice in terms of what concerns have been 
raised and correspondence. But I think that by far they have been from 
New South Wales. 

Answer

Since this Government has been in office, concerns about the family day care ratio changes 
coming in from 1 January 2014 have been raised by family day care providers in 
New South Wales. One piece of correspondence has been received from a 
Western Australian provider.

  
 
 


